
From: Nikolay Argirov
To: pharrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Cc: jamesmeaney@nalcorenergy.com; gbennett@nalcorenergy.com; koneill@nlh.nl.ca;

lanceclarke@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: Re: Please be aware
Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 10:25:44 AM

Thank you Paul.

We'll consult with Canada on the process.

Regards,

Nik

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

On Apr 14, 2014, at 10:46 AM,
"PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca"
<PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca> wrote:

 

Nik

 

Once all approvals with Canada are obtained, the Nov 29th IE report that you delivered to
Canada is likely be released shortly here in NL in a redacted form. There are names of the
MWH folks involved mentioned in that report, well at least Rey's is for sure and there may be
attempts for those here in the province, for whatever motives, to contact Rey or your MWH
team to try and get more details. Should this be the case you may wish to consult with Canada
and take the appropriate steps to ensure that such requests for information are correctly
channeled, follow protocols and are handles correctly.

Regards Paul

 

Paul Harrington

Project Director

PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

t. 709 737-1907  c. 709 682-1460  f. 709 737-1985

e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca

w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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